GREETINGS FROM HISTORIC NICODEMUS KANSAS

We are letting all of our vendors know that Homecommg 2006 will be an
extra special event. We will be celebrating the 10" Anniversary of our
designation as a historic site and being added to the Natlonal Park System.
There will be events be':urmmnUr on Thursday, July 27" and continuing
through Sunday, July 30" In a few months, you will receive the vendor
form needed to secure your spot for this special event. Any contact with the
planners of Homecoming 2006 should be sent to the following address:

NICODEMUS HOMECOMING
PO BOX 190
NICODEMUS KS 67625

Telephone calls will be taken by Gil Alexander (785-839-4488) and Alvena
Alexander (785-839-4494). Please discard any contact information you

have been using.
Thanks and we look forward to seeing you next July!!




